
Shippensburg Fish and Game Association 
General Membership Meeting 

August 13, 2024 
 

Meeting called to order by President Bill Clough with Pledge of Allegiance and roll call of officers. 
Minutes from the July 9th meetings were read and approved. 
 
Officer/Committee reports 
Treasurers report-General Fund            $28,851.78 
                             Fundraiser Fund      $129,131.11 
Profit from the June drawing was        $65,438.66 
Profit from the Shippensburg was        $10,783.36 
M-S-P to approve the treasurers report. 
 
Archery, Trap and Groundhog committees no report. 
Black powder had a shoot on July 20th. They had a work day on July 18th to repair the rails. 
NRA -There was a Basic of Pistol course held on July 13th with 2 had signed up and one passed. 
There was an incident when a range officer approached a member who did not have his safety glasses 
on. He laughed at the range officer. Such actions will not be tolerated. Andy will now be checking the 
range at different times. If you don’t follow the rules, you will be taken off the range. 
Andy is trying get in contact with the PA Game Commission to set up a hunter safety course. 
 
Pennsylvania Trapper Association will be holding a trapper school on Saturday July 24th. There are 75  
signed up for the school.  There is free admission and trapping demonstrations. 
 
EMS sent a thank you letter for the donation they received from the club. It will be going towards a 
new ambulance. 
 
New Business 
Darrell and Tom went to Brewery Products Inc. in York to get information about their products and 
their availability to service the June 2025 drawing. They have a wagon with 4 taps and a beer truck 
with 6 taps and both are available for our June 2025 drawing. We will select which beers we want. 
All vendors have now been contacted for the 2025 drawing. 
 
The Shippensburg fair had a decent turn out. We went through 49 bowls.  18 tuts, 15  rwb, 6,  gun, 4 ass 
kickers, 4 miscellaneous bowls and one $1000 cash bowl. 
Total bowls for the year was 135.  We had a little more profit this year than last year from the bowls. 
 
We received an email from Members 1st Credit Union that they would like to partner with the club. 
That means that members of the club have easy access to join the credit union. 
 
NRA- Andy is seeking approval for a Women Only Event (Firearms Safety from 12 to 2:30) and a 
Public Safety Event from 6 to 8:30on September 17th.   Sent to Board of Directors for approval. 
 
Brian said there is a missing chain saw from the garage. May turn up later. 
50/50 tonight was $59. 
M-S-P to adjourn 


